
Workforce Housing Update 6.2.2020 

On April 15th, the District applied to the City of Pacifica Planning Department to authorize construction 
of 70 multi-family residential dwelling units on 7.5 acres of the 11.3 acre former Oddstad School Site.  A 
standard procedural letter was received from the City of Pacifica. This letter provides back and forth 
communication between the District and the City of Pacifica. The District continues to work on 
communications with the City of Pacifica in order for the project to be approved. 

 


